Domasi College of Education Progresses with Construction of ODeL Hub under the SAVE Project
Domasi College of Education is proud to announce significant progress in the implementation of the Skills for a Vibrant Economy (SAVE) Project, a transformative initiative funded by the World Bank. As part of this Project, the College is currently constructing a state-of-the-art Open, Distance and e-Learning (ODeL) Hub, which is expected to be completed by 15th April 2026.
The new ODeL Hub will be a modern two-storey building, adding not only to the academic capacity of the College but also to the overall aesthetics of the campus. Once completed, the facility will house several offices and workspaces for staff who coordinate ODeL programs, provide equipment for digital content creation, among others. This will greatly enhance the efficiency and effectiveness of teaching and learning through distance and online platforms. Consequently, this will ensure that Domasi College of Education continues to play a leading role in the advancement of teacher education and capacity building in Malawi.
The ODeL Hub is envisioned as more than just an administrative center; it will stand as a symbol of innovation and resilience in education delivery, ensuring that learning opportunities are flexible, accessible, and inclusive. It reflects Domasi College of Education’s commitment to harnessing modern technologies to improve the quality of education in line with global trends.
We invite students, staff, stakeholders, and the wider community to follow the progress of this exciting Project as it unfolds. Below, are some images of the ODeL Centre construction as of now.
Progress Pictures of the ODeL Centre as of 1st September 2025
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